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12 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of The Ladies’ College 
 
It has been wonderful to have the College community back on site this week and the response of everyone 
to ensuring that we keep ourselves safe from Coronavirus has been brilliant. Thank you. 
 
Following the States of Guernsey briefing today, we are looking forward to moving out of Stage 2 and to 
Stage 3, where it will be Business as Usual+, from Monday 22 March 2021. 
 
The finalised requirement of schools in Stage 3/Business As Usual+ will be shared next week and we will 
then update colleagues, parents, students, and pupils. 
 
In the meantime, we remain in Stage 2 and there is a need for everyone to adhere to the requirements 
which have been adopted this week, for just a little while longer. To support, I would be grateful if you 
could reiterate this to your children over the weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ashley Clancy 
Principal 


